
Annual Meeting Review 

Congratulations to Karla Knisley, Troy Gossett, and Rhonda King, who were elected 

by acclamation at our Annual Meeting on March 22, 2018. Thanks a million to all of 

our AWESOME members who joined us! We truly appreciate each and every one of 

you! Our MPD Community Credit Union Board is now structured as follows: 

 Chairman - Randy Slapak   1st Vice Chair - Misty Hobbs 

 2nd Vice Chair - Troy Gossett  Treasurer - Karla Knisley 

    Secretary - Rhonda King   

Supervisory Committee - Kent McAlister, Keith Sutherland, Billy Smith 

We would like to thank the following vendors for donating fantastic door prizes for 

this year’s meeting. Their generosity helped to make our Annual meeting even better! 

C.Gerard Marketing, Cindy Smith, CU Audit & Compliance,  

CUNA Mutual Group, Econocheck, Equifax, Evans Simpson & Associates,  

Jack Henry Associates, Richards & Richards, Rogers, Kamm, & Shea,  

Select Security, TN Credit Union League, Volunteer Corporate Credit Union 

 

A big congratulations to all of our door prize winners. We hope you enjoy!!! 

A p r i l  2 0 1 8  

All legal notices should 
be sent to  

MPD Community  
Credit Union 

Attention:  
Stephanie Sessum 

2711 Old Lebanon Rd. 
 Nashville, TN 37214 
Phone: 615-782-7220 

Fax: 615-782-7209 
Email: 

stephanie@mpdcu.org 

ñThe APBò  

 

 

Visit us on the web:  

www.mpdcu.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check us out on  

FACEBOOK too!  

 

2017 was a FANTASTIC year for  

MPD Community Credit Union. 
 

  

This was due to our amazing members and hard-working staff.  

 

We are proud to announce that we were able to return  

12% of net income back to our members  
through bonus dividends & loan interest rebates. 

mailto:stephanie@mpdcu.org


I MPO RTANT RE MI NDE R :  P l ea s e  rev i ew  

y o u r  a ccou n t  j o i n t  o w n ers  an d / o r  b en e f i c i a ry  

i n f o rma t i o n  and  up d a t e  i f  n ece s s a ry .  

The Credit Union (including 
drive thru services) will be 

closed on:  
Saturday, May 26, 2018  and  

Monday, May 28, 2018.  

The Credit Union (including 
drive thru services) will be 

closed on:  
Wednesday, July 4, 2018.  

For your convenience as well as your  

financial safety, please keep your member contact in-

formation current with the credit union. In the event 

that we need to contact you, we MUST have your 

CURRENT  phone number(s), address, and email. If 

you change any of the above, please contact the 

Credit Union ASAP to update!  

Saving your money isnüt always easy,  
especially when you donüt have a lot  
to spare. After paying all your usual  
expenses, there may be very little þfunÿ  
money at the end of the month. When we  
do find ourselves with some extra cash, like  
a tax refund, many of us rush out to buy those shoes or that  
electronic gadget weüve been eying for months instead of putting it 
into our savings. Why do we do that? Why do we spend the money 
we planned on using for our future? We can blame it on our brains. 
Behavioral science has shown that humans are hard-wired to act on 
impulse and that it takes conscious thought to delay gratification. Itüs 
also much easier to focus on the present than our future.  

Teach Your Children How to Save 
To help your children get into the savings habit, start by having them 
cut out pictures of something theyüd like to have someday and post 
the images where theyüll see them often. Then help them open a 
savings account at MPD Community Credit Union. Encourage your 
child to make regular small deposits each week. Tell them their mon-
ey will earn interest while itüs in their account. If they keep this rou-
tine going, theyüll quickly see their savings grows. 

 
Open a youth savings account at MPD Community Credit  

Union. This is the best way to help them to learn to save for 
what they find meaningful in life.   

A lifetime of good savings habits can start now! 
 
 

 

Drive on 

NUDQt 
 

To MPDCCU to get a great deal on a  

vehicle or motorcycle loan!  
 

With a lower interest rate, you could save 

money each month OR lower your monthly 

payment by extending the length of your 

contract.  
 

Already have a loan? MPDCCU can also  

refinance high interest loans.  
 

Contact a loan officer to 

see which option is best 

Are you living in a construction zone?  

Do you have uncompleted projects around 
your home? 

 

Itôs time to finally complete those projects!  
 

Our low interest Home  
Improvement Loans are  
available for projects up to 

$12,000. 
 

Call a loan officer today for 

more information! 


